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FEC Faculty-Only Meeting 2/15/19 Report 

FEC scheduled a faculty-only meeting for the spring 2019 semester.  

Early in the semester the committee solicited suggestions for conversation from faculty, 
resulting in these main topics: 

1.  

5. Current make-up of our faculty, with respect to category and years at 
Skidmore.  Above all, how many “long-term non-tenure-track faculty” do we 
have?  Is that number/proportion something the institution has arrived at 
purposefully?  If not, would at least some of those positions make sense as 
tenure-track conversions? 

6. The (potential) unintended consequences of recording and exhaustively 
documenting faculty meetings.  

 

FEC also consulted a half a dozen senior faculty with administrative experience, asking 
them specifically about the concern about “administrative bloat” and a corresponding 
decline in faculty power. FEC asked: 
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Notes from 2/15/19 faculty-only meeting that capture the most common 
comments 

AN OVERALL CONCERN ABOUT A LACK OF TRANSPARENCY FROM 
ADMINISTRATION, AROUND FINANCIAL ISSUES, COURSE RELEASES, AND 
MORE. 



3 
 

GOVERNANCE/ADMIN 

Multiple expressions of interest in a faculty senate. 

Multiple expressions of interest in resuscitating the faculty’s presence at BOT meetings. 

A sense of lack of agency in key decisions, like healthcare. 

Should faculty (resume) go to AACU meetings? 

Separate VPAA and DOFs?  

Better contractual language and policies for long-term non-tenure-track faculty. 

 

MISCELLANY 

Diminished sense of community (though not explored the increasing cost of living in 
Saratoga that has pushed faculty farther out, and more). 

Non-tenure-track/long-term folks feel especially vulnerable. The college is not 
investing/showing commitment to them, so it’s hard for them to step up and serve the 
college – there’s no incentive to serve; people want to be valued.  

If we want more agency what would that look like? 

Feels that faculty lines are being added at a slower rate. 

What does the leadership of the college envision for the composition of faculty in terms 
of: 
-student/faculty ratio 
-reliance on contingent faculty (teaching profs, VAPs, adjunct) 
-what is faculty turnover – is what we/they want? 

There’s a perception that admin pits staff against faculty.  

We liked this meeting format. We want more ways to engage with the Skidmore 
community. 

What concrete steps will come from this meeting? 


